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Rick Euler <rick_euler@yahoo.com>
Thursday, March 4, 2010 10:21 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I am writing this note to express my opposition of the proposed regulation. The
proposed regulation would put the small US trader at a great disadvantage and
force him/her to go offshore. I have enjoyed my trading experience and fully realize
the risk - Thanks

Rick Euler


